
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Dear	Praying	Brothers	and	Sisters,	 	 	 																																																						May	2018	
	
						God	has	been	providing	in	amazing	ways	for	the	textbook	project	for	Goroka	Baptist	
Bible	College.	Thank	you	for	your	sacrifices	and	partnership	in	the	gospel.	People	have	
started	donating	used	books	and	ordering	Bibles	for	the	College.	If	you	have	used	Bible	
dictionaries,	Bible	handbooks,	Bible	atlases,	or	other	study	books	in	good	condition	you	are	
willing	to	donate,	please	mail	them	to	545	Mulberry	Street,	Elizabethtown,	Pennsylvania	
17022.	If	you	are	interested	in	ordering	new	books	for	the	Bible	College	online	from	
Christian	Book	Distributors,	please	email	me	and	I	will	send	you	the	information.	
	
					Praise	God,	Leandra	is	getting	really	close	to	her	due	date	on	May	16th!		Thank	you	so	
much	to	everyone	for	all	the	baby	gifts.	We	feel	so	blessed.	Thank	you	for	your	kindness	to	
us.	Please	pray	for	a	good	delivery	and	a	healthy	baby.	
	
					The	people	of	Sagifa	have	been	going	through	some	hard	times	recently.	We	heard	
Pastor	Jack	was	not	able	to	make	it	up	two	weeks	ago	because	of	the	landslides.	Please	pray	
for	Pastor	Jack	and	those	going	up	to	Sagifa	that	they	can	make	it	each	Sunday.	
	
					Andrew	and	Missy	have	left	Sagifa	and	are	now	in	
Port	Moresby	with	baby	Jesse	for	his	surgery.	A	few	
months	ago	Jesse	was	born	with	a	cleft	pallet,	a	very	
serious	issue	since	it	makes	feeding	almost	
impossible.	Bill	and	Lori	Smith	have	been	caring	for	
him	the	past	few	months	and	have	arranged	housing	
and	doctor	appointments	for	them	in	Port	Moresby.	
Missy	recently	trusted	the	Lord	as	her	Savior,	
however	Andrew	has	not	yet.	Please	be	in	prayer	for	
Andrew’s	salvation	and	for	Jesse’s	surgery.		
	
					We	have	shared	in	20	different	churches	along	with	other	many	important	meetings	
since	we	returned	to	the	states	on	March	13th.	It	was	a	great	joy	to	be	back	and	preach	in		

chapel	at	The	Crown	College	of	the	Bible,	Tim’s	Alma	
Mater.	Thank	you	so	much	for	all	of	you	who	have	had	
us	in	to	share	the	exciting	things	God	is	doing	in	PNG.	
We	have	enjoyed	catching	up	and	fellowshipping	with	
you	all!	

	
For	His	glory,	
Tim,	Leandra,	and	Lydia	Hawes		


